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From: Ortiz, Monica
To: Rick Bennett (rick@rba81.com)
Cc: Patz, Logan W.; Michel, Racquel M.
Subject: 316 Osuna Blvd NE - Sun Valley Bldg.3
Date: Thursday, August 24, 2017 2:18:43 PM


Rick,
 
Thank you for your submittal received , however Transportation is disapproving your request for
TCL-CO for the Sun Valley building 3. This site is zoned as an SU-1 and is  site plan driven and you
must submit either the redlined Site Plan for Building Permit or the approved Administrative
Amendment. Once the correct plan is turned in we will then go out to complete a site inspection for
TCL-CO. Thanks
 
Monica Ortiz
Planning Department – Transportation & Hydrology
Development & Building Services Division 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
t 505-924-3981
f 505-924-3864
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